
From: Ken Brown 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 5:02 PM 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Cc: Kelly Fotheringham 
Subject: Letter from Brockton 
 

HI Fiona, 
 
We continue to work on our application to the MOH but we need a 
letter form Brockton to accompany our application. 
 
This letter would basically state that Brockton will turn over ownership 
of the land to Saugeen Hospice Inc. once actual construction has 
commenced. 
 
Please let me know if this is acceptable and doable.    
 
Thanks, 
 
Ken Brown 

Vice Chair 

Saugeen Hospice Inc. 
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